Mary Miller

From: Mary Mozingo [msmoz41@sunflower.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2014 1:53 PM
To: Mary Miller

Subject: Proposed zoning change

Thanks for returning my phone call so promptly.

This is just to reinforce my statements to you that | am totally against the rezoning of the property behind my house from
RSO to CN2.

Having the office building back there has not really been a problem, except for the couple of instances | mentioned to you,
because most of the activity that goes on there happens during the work week, not at night or on weekends. Besides, it's
not an unattractive structure that sort of looks like a house. All that would change if it were zoned Commercial, and not for
the better — increased noise, increased lights, increased traffic, etc. It would have a deleterious effect on my property
value, which is already struggling!

| certainly hope the Lawrence Planning Commission will not agree to this proposal.
Thank you for your attention.

Mary S Mozingo
609 Chouteau Ct.



